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ACTIVE INVESTIGATION INTO THREATS 

 

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating threats reported to our office.  As the investigation is very active, 

specific details will not be released at this time to allow for the investigation to be productive.  No persons or property in 

Dodge County are known to be in danger at this time in regards to the reported threats.   

 

Precautions have been taken to ensure the safety of anyone and anywhere the threat may have been directed towards.  All 

who the threats may have been directed towards have resumed normal activity.   

 

Additional information on specific details are expected to be released in coming days, pending the outcome of the 

investigation.  

 

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt. 
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